December 17, 2019

Mary Millman Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 50 Court St Ste 702 Brooklyn, NY 11201-4831

Dear Friends at the Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.,

Thank you very much for supporting Children of Bellevue. Your generous gift of \$2,940.00 on December 8, 2019 allows us to brighten this special time of year for seriously ill children and teens who will be hospitalized during the holiday season.

Because of your assistance, children can depend on Children of Bellevue-supported programs to better adjust to their time here at the hospital. While coming to a hospital may be associated with illness and treatments, visiting Bellevue is different because of the care and comfort we provide that makes the hospital like a second home and its staff an extended family. You are the reason we can provide kids more than medicine—what they need to not only survive, but to thrive!

Thank you again for all you do for our Bellevue kids. You are an important part of their lives, too! If you would like to learn more about our work for Bellevue's youngest patients or go on a tour, give us a call at 212-562-4130 option 5.

Sincerely,

Sara M. Saastamoinen, Director of Development



Children of Bellevue has gone green! Email us at info@childrenofbellevue.org if you'd like to go paperless and get your tax deductible letters via email.

Children of Bellevue, Inc. initiates, funds, and implements special programs that improve the health, well-being, and development of more than 25,000 children and teens who visit Bellevue Hospital each year. On the front line of innovation, our child-centric programs, life-changing services, and groundbreaking research set the standard in pediatric care nationwide. To learn more about our programs, please visit www.childrenofbellevue.org or call us at 212-562-4130 option 5.

No goods or services were received in connection with this gift. Children of Believue, Inc. is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, Federal Tax ID #13-1679615. It is a policy of the Children of Believue Board of Directors that 5% of all temporarily restricted donations may be used for administrative purposes to further our mission. Contributions are tax deductible to the extent provided by law.